
 

 

 

Date: 2014-07-07  

   

FCC ID: K7SF7C031 

 

To the attention of 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

Confidentiality Request 

 

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commission’s rules, we request short-term 

confidential treatment for the following information until Sep 30, 2014 in order to ensure 

sensitive business information remains confidential until the actual marketing of the 

device:  

 

External photos 

Test Setup photos 

User’s manual 

Internal Photos 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

----------------------------------- 

Daniel Wesey / Manager, Global Engineering Services 

Belkin, International Inc., 

Tel No.:1-310-751-2816 

Fax No.: 1-310-751-5912 

E-mail: Danielw@belkin.com 
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